
First Baptist Spartanburg has joined hands with the children placed in 

homes that we helped to build in East London, South Africa.  We  desire to 

give financially to support the children and  to pour our love into their lives 

that they will know the love of their Heavenly Father in a safe and nurturing 

environment. 
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A letter to our Sponsors 

Our  dear sponsors, 
 
Finally, we have some wonderful pictures of our little ones in South Africa.  Hoppy was having 
major computer problems and we were unable to get pictures for quite some time, but that has all 
been rectified and we are excited to be able to start sharing their progress and little faces with 
you.  Hoppy is doing a great job of taking care of these children. 
 
As you see, they are growing and doing very well.  What a blessing that they have a place to live, 
thrive and be surrounded by Christian upbringing and love. 
 
We are asking each one of you to recommit yourself to the support of these little ones for Jesusô 
sake.  Some of the children have been removed by the government for one reason or another.  
Sometimes a relative appears to claim the children.  At the moment, we have 40 children and we 
dearly need your support of $20 per month.  We try to get four sponsors for each child.  That way 
it is not an overwhelming commitment, but adequate care is provided for each child and that is 
our goal, passion and commitment. 
 
A big thank you to those who have faithfully honored their commitment and I pray if you have 
fallen behind in your support that you would recommit and begin again.  We dearly appreciate 
your investment in the lives of these orphans.  All for Jesus!  We are also grateful to Kathy Hurry 
for helping us to keep the fire burning. 
 
With much love, 
 
Karyn  
 
P.S.: Please be sure to give your gift to the Missionôs office or Kathy Hurry to insure proper tax 
credit.  Make the check payable to FBS/GMO and then indicate in the Memo Line ï SA Orphan 
Sponsorship. 
 
Thank you once again. 
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Pictures of ñOurò Children 

Amalinda Forest House 1 

Amalinda Forest House 2 with 

House Mother Nombuyle 

Scenery Park House 2 with 

House Mother Yandisa 

Scenery Park House 3 with 

House Mother Sindy 
Recent Preschool graduates 

Tree of Hope 2018 at Amalinda  

Baptist  


